
 

          THE PRESIDENT 

          30
th

 January 2014 

Bulletin 1/2014 

 

To all  

WKC member federations 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

 

The 1
st
 International Open WKC Championships have been completed successfully 24

th
 to 

27
th

 January 2014 in Feldkirchen-Westerham near Munich, Bavaria.  We appreciate the hard 

work of the local organising committee with Mr. Norbert Dank and his team as well as the 

support of the Mayor of Feldkirchen Mr. Bernhard Schweiger. The Championships were 

opened by the patroness of the event Ms. Ilse Aigner, Minister of Economy of the State of 

Bavaria. Most of the medals were taken by the AAU (USA) which had also the highest entry 

of all participating federations followed by the KFR (Russia).   

 

We are now looking forward to the 9
th

 European Championships 13
th

 to 15
th

 June 2014 in 

Cheboksary, capital of the Chouvash Republic in Russia. The nearest international airport to 

Cheboksary is Kasan. The organising committee will provide buses for the transport of the 

teams. There will be members of the Karate Federation of Russia (KFR) at the international 

airports of Moscow (Domodedovo, Sheremetyevo and Vnukovo) as well as at the airport in 

St. Petersburg in order to help arriving teams with the transfer to either Kazan or Cheboksary 

directly. More details will be given to you in our next bulletin as well as on our webpage. 

 

For the first time we are opening the European Championships to include Cadets and Juniors.  

 

Note the 9
th

 WKC World Championships for Cadets & Juniors and the World Cup for 

Children in Buenos Aires, Argentina, 10
th
 to 12

th
 October 2014. 

 

Please find attached the invoice for the membership fees for the year 2014 from those 

federations which have not yet done so. 

 

Sincerely yours  

Marko Nicović 

President 

World Karate Confederation 

 

 
 


